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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

LUKOIL Press Service warns all the concerned parties of unauthorized contracts on
supplies of petroleum products, sent from false e-mail addresses of Litasco S.A., a
subsidiary of LUKOIL. Counterfeit contracts, bearing LUKOIL's trademarks anc
corporate identity, provide the following web and e-mail addresses as reference:

www.litasco.cz, office@litasco.cz, info@litasco.cz. These site and e-mail addresses,

used to send counterfeit contracts, have no relation to any of LUKOIL Group's
companies.

As the number of LUKOIL counterfeit websites increases, we kindly ask you to use
caution when communicating with unknown parties and double-check the
information  against LUKOIL's official websites (vww.lukoil.ru and
www.lukoil.com) as well as official websites of LUKOIL Group's companies.

Neither LUKOIL nor LUKOIL Group companies are responsible for any
undesirable effect caused by the use of unreliable information from unauthorized
sources.
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